
 

 

 
Shafter High School 

DAILY  BULLETIN 

Tuesday  May 15, 2018 

526 Mannel Ave. 
Shafter, CA 93263 

661-746-4961 
 

REGULAR 
0 6:54 – 7:52 

1 7:58 – 8:56 

2 9:02 – 10:00 

3 10:06 – 11:08 

4 11:14 – 12:12 

5L 12:12 – 12:57 

6 1:03 – 2:01 

7 2:07 – 3:05 

Buses Run:  3:11 

  

TODAY’S EVENTS 
AP Testing 
Senior Awards Night 
6:00pm-Starrh PAC 

  

UPCOMING EVENTS  
5/16-Late Start 
5/17-FFA Banquet 
5/18-Yearbook Distribution 
5/19-Free Physicals at 
Sagebrush Clinic 
5/23-Late Start 
5/23-PEAAK Awards 

 

 

 

 

 

FROM THE DEAN  
▪Make it to class on time! 
▪The Dress Code will be 
enforced throughout the day. 

 WORD OF THE DAY 
collaborate (kuh LAB uh rayt) v. 
to work jointly with others or 
together especially in an 
intellectual endeavor 
 
The friends collaborated on the 
oversized art book “The Last 
Glacier”, which was on display 
at the Metropolitan Museum 
of Art in New York City earlier 
this year. 

 

MENU 

Orange Chicken & Rice Bowl 

 

STAFF 

5/16-Late Start-SAT 
5/18-REGULAR SCHEDULE 
5/23-Late Start 
5/25-2-Hour Early Out 
5/30-6/1-Final Exam Schedule 

 
SENIOR SCHOLARSHIPS 

Applications & online 
websites in Career Center 
Transcript Request: 
www.parchment.com 
NEW SCHOLARHIPS:       
-Hispanic Excellence Scholarship 
Fund 
deadline: May 31 
-CSUB Scholarship;  
deadline: May 31 
-Horatio Alger Association 
Scholarship 
deadline: June 15 

 

SHAFTER HIGH VISION 
Shafter High School will ensure 
that all students learn the skills 
necessary to achieve success, 
while promoting academic 
responsibility, integrity, 
enthusiasm, and build upon the 
community’s long standing 
traditions. 

Freshmen, sophomores, and juniors: 
The Shafter Learning Center is hosting 
another Mock SAT on Saturday. This 
event is free and includes a t-shirt, 
snacks before the test, and pizza after 
the test. Please register on the Shafter 
Learning Center website, or see Mr. 
Wiebe in room 503, or see Mr. Perez in 
the tutoring center after school. You 
can also register for summer SAT prep 
courses on the Learning Center 
website. 
 
Swimmers who have completed the 
season:  Turn in your parka to Panch. 
 
Cheerleaders:  If you do not plan on 
purchasing your uniform, please turn in 
your uniform to Mr. Feaster or Coach 
Aubrie. 
 
FREE PHYSICALS are being provided for 
all athletes at Sagebrush Clinic on 
Saturday, 8-10:00am.  If you would like 
to ride a bus to the free physical, sign-
up in the Athletic Office ASAP!   
 
K-POP will meet during lunch in Ms. 
Castrejon’s room 905 during lunch 
tomorrow. 
 
The Glee Club:  Come join us at lunch 
TODAY in room 705! 
 
The SAT Prep Class will meet in the 
back of the Library tomorrow at 3:15 or 
5:30. 
 
The Guitar Club will meet tomorrow at 
lunch in Mr. Reyes’ room 302. 
 
Alateen will meet tomorrow during 
lunch in Ms. Damigos’ Intervention 
Counselor’s Office in the 400 Building. 
 
Students:  There are a few extra 
yearbooks to be sold. It is on first-come 
first-sold basis and will start at 7:30am 
Monday, May 21st in Ms. Marshall’s 
room. They are $100 dollars each.  
Cash only and nothing larger than a 20 
dollar bill.  
 

THE YEARBOOKS ARE HERE!!!  They will 
be distributed this Friday during 7th 
period, in the OLD GYM. Check in with 
your 7th period teacher, then head to 
the Old Gym to pick up your yearbook! 
Call slips will be handed out this week. 
If you lose your call slip or can’t make it 
to the distribution you can pick up your 
yearbook the following Monday in Ms. 
Marshall’s room.  
 
All Generals! Do you like to work out 
but can’t afford the gym? A3 of 
Bakersfield has teamed with Shafter 
Rec to give you the opportunity to train 
with professionals in a small 
environment. The Athlete Advantage 
Academy is holding group training 
sessions at the Walker Center in Shafter 
Monday, Tuesday and Thursday nights 
with classes at 5, 6 and 7pm. Not sure 
what to expect? Give it a try! You can 
download their app A3, select SWAT 
membership Student Athlete. Cost is 
$15 a month. For more information, 
you can visit the A3 website at 
A3Bakersfield.com. See Mrs. Labrentz 
for questions.   
 
Seniors:  If you still have not ordered 
your cap & gown, you will need to visit 
their store at 4700 Easton Dr. #28 in 
Bakersfield, Tuesday-Friday, 3:00-
6:00pm.  If you did not receive a tassel 
when you picked up your cap & gown, 
you can pick one up in the 
Athletic/Activities Office. 
 
Seniors:  Please pick up a final 
transcript request at the Registrar’s 
Office before the end of the school 
year. Transcripts will be mailed to your 
college shortly after graduation.  
 
Seniors!  Grab your friends and get to 
the Finance Office to buy your Grad 
Nite tickets for $90 each.  You will be 
assigned a bus as they fill up. Don’t miss 
out! 
 
Tutoring will end on May 25th! 
 
 

http://www.parchment.com/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


